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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is May 14 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center.  The program will be 
about  the  Model  T Museum.  Remember,  if  you  make a reservation  for  dinner,  you  are  
responsible for it.

Members briefed on diabetes 
Phillips  Drugs  pharmacist  Carol  Overstreet,  RPH  spoke  to 
members of the Centerville Lions Club about diabetes Monday 
evening, April 23.  Along with her 4th grade niece alongside her, 
she described the differences between Type 1 and 2 diabetes. 
 
She showed how her niece copes with Type 1, which usually 
occurs in children, teenagers or young adults. In Type 1, the 
pancreas  no  longer  makes  insulin  and  must  be  treated  with 
taking insulin and making smart food choices.  It accounts for 
5% to 10% of all diagnosed cases in the United States.
 
Type 2 is much more common with up to 95% of all diagnosed cases in the country.
 
Overstreet also described the signs of diabetes.  A simple test by your doctor can tell you if  
you have diabetes.

Club thanked for donation
Jan  Passmore  of  the  Richmond-Wayne  County  Chamber  of 
Commerce appeared before the Centerville Lions Club to thank 
them for supporting the county-wide sign project.  

The club donated $100 dollars toward the refurbishing of signs 
at the edge of Centerville.  Passmore said over the years the 
signs had started to show signs of wear from the elements.  He 
said all signs around the county have now been rehabiltated. 

           Future meetings
         May 28 – Fish Fry meeting

         June 8-9 – Fish Fry
         June 11 – Installation of Officers
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